
Dear Sir 
 
The Cotswolds Conservation Board supports the objections of Natural England (who 
suggested the Board should be consulted on this application), the Councils urban 
design officer and the Friends of Winchcombe amongst others to these proposals. The 
design and layout is not considered to be of an appropriate standard  for this important 
site which was acknowledged by the Planning Inspector to  affect the setting of the 
Cotswolds AONB, nor does it provide an inclusive design for the affordable housing 
provision. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Malcolm Watt 
Planning Officer 
Cotswolds Conservation Board 

 


